
 
 

 

 

On Saturday, Sept. 2nd, 2023, the 495th R/C Squadron, Inc., a radio controlled model club 
based in Tewksbury, MA, will host a Multi-Club Swap Meet at the Capt. John A. 
Ogonowski Memorial Flying Field in Tewksbury, MA. This event is open to all, and will be a 
great opportunity to buy and sell RC related models, parts, and equipment! Please join us 
and clean out your workshop or garage, or to acquire a new model for your collection! 

Open flying, and flying demonstrations will be conducted thru-out the day, so non-
members be sure to bring proof of AMA membership if you’d like to fly!   

A barbeque lunch consisting of hamburgers, hot dogs, chips, soda, and dessert will be 
available for a nominal donation to the club. The barbeque will begin at 12 noon.   

The Multi-Club Swap Meet will be held from 10AM until 3:00PM. Please come for the 
whole day, or just a few hours!! Rain date for the Multi-Club Swap Meet is Sunday, Sept. 
3rd, 2023!  

The 495th R/C Squadron, Inc. - 200 Pinnacle St., Tewksbury, MA.  

Website: www.495thsquadron.org 
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